
Wednesday 19th July 
2.00pm 

To support our Summer Fair this year we are inviting all children to attend school on Monday, 17th 
July in non uniform. We kindly ask for a bottle donation than the usual ‘fine’.

This can range from bubble bath, water, fruit juices or a bottle of fizz rather than the usual fee.  

If anyone has any general tombola items they would like to donate we would welcome your 
contributions, these can be dropped off in the main reception area. 


